R. Gonzalez Management Inc. (RGM)

Student Financial Aid Services
Phone No.
(323) 730-8700
3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Suite G
Fax No.
(323) 730-8701
Los Angeles, CA 90016-4400
Web Page
http://www.rgmsms.com
RGM Memo
Date: 
December 19, 2019


To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                RGM Audit 2019
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO DECEMBER 19, 2019

We are pleased to send for your review a copy of the RGM Audit 2019 which was recently conducted by Barry Glasser & Company. They have conducted our RGM audits for about 17 years and counting. 

We are happy to say that we have no findings in this audit or in any other previous audits for RGM.  

Please keep this handy during your school’s yearly audit--your CPA will be asking for a copy of the report.

We are also happy to announce that this January 1, 2020, RGM will have 40 years in business. We hope you are satisfied with our customer service for the past years and we will continue to work with the system, so that it will meet your school needs. Thank you for your support and your continued loyalty. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the RGM Staff!
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